
Walking the Labyrinth – A Time for Reflection 

 
Monday 8th April 

St Peter’s Church, Holton 

    

Theme for reflective craft: Nests 
 

Everyone Welcome 

Refreshments provided. People will be available if you 

want someone to talk to after your walk. 

For more information contact: Revd. Alison Alder at 

alisonalder@hotmail.co.uk or 01502 478855 

Future meetings:  

Monday 6th May – Come and explore the Labyrinth 

Monday 3rd June. 
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